
E-mail Received August 10, 2021 
 
Subject: Frontline workers 
 

Frontline workers should include childcare teachers and providers. 

 

I work for Kinderberry Hill, Eden Prairie, MN. During the pandemic we were able to stay open 

providing care to families of other frontline workers. 

 

We followed CDC guidelines and kept ourselves and those we cared for safe and healthy. 

 

Thank you, 

Roslyn Becicka  

 


